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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL 
SERVICES BY DEPUTY G.C.L. BAUDAINS OF ST. CLEMENT 
ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 29th JANUARY 2013 

 
 

Question 
 
Further to answers the Minister gave on 15th January 2013 regarding the harbour cycle track 
scheme, would he identify when the Marine Traders Federation were consulted, given that the 
latter have no record of such consultation? 
 
 
Answer 
 
The Director of Transport and Acting Senior Engineer met with a representative of the Jersey 
Marine Traders Federation on Friday 12th August 2012 at 14.30hrs at TTS’s South Hill Offices.  
 


